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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Limestone Water Utility Operating Company LLC Doc. 24-00044
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 3:48:21 PM

We oppose the extreme percent increase from Limestone Utility in Shiloh Falls 
subdivision, Counce, TN.
We ask the commission to reject Limestone Utilities excessive rate increase.
Thank you,
Eddie and Cheryl Shaw 
Sent from my iPhone

              Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2025 at 7:25 p.m.




